
 

- Official - 

 

 

27th October 2023 - keep for 2 weeks only 

 
 

 
 

DRUG ALERT  
 

 

 

DANGEROUS HEROIN 
 

We have had several incidents of overdose  
with hospitalisation in recent days. 

 

Action to take if this dangerous substance is taken  
 

• We strongly advise people NOT to take any heroin  
 

• If you are using, then please  
➢ start slow 
➢ don't use alone and  
➢ carry Naloxone. 

 
If someone is having health difficulties linked to the use of heroin, use 
Naloxone if you have it, then dial 999 immediately and ask for an 
ambulance.   
 
Please provide as much information about the drug to the ambulance 
staff so they can help as much as possible. Your actions could save a 
life. 

 
You can get free Naloxone and confidential support from  

the Recovery Hub, tel: 023 9229 4573 

 
 

This notice should be displayed in hostels, day service, supported housing premises, drug 
service premises, pharmacies and other appropriate health and care settings. 

 


